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FREE Charity Village Webinar
 Quiet Changemakers: Introverts in Nonprofit

Are you an introvert who wants to change the world by working or volunteering in the
nonprofit sector? Or are you an extroverted manager who would like to better
understand how to work with your introverted staff or volunteers?

Date: Thursday, June 9 at 10am PST / 1pm EST (one hour)

Register: click here

CSPA Grant Program Deadline
October 1st 2016 is the deadline to apply for a CSPA financial grant. The maximum
amount paid is $2,000 per application. Contact us for an application or see email
attachments sent along with this newsletter.

CSPA Joins the International Alliance of Dermatology
Patient Organizations (IADPO)

The CSPA has become a member of IADPO. We will represent and keep our Affiliate
members in the loop as to anything that may be of interest. However, this does not
preclude your organization from becoming a member if you wish.
More info about IADPO: www.globalskin.org

Invite other patient groups to join the CSPA
Does your network include other dermatology patient
groups that could benefit from being a CSPA affiliate?
If so, please send them our way so we can share the
many reasons they can benefit from being a CSPA
affiliate. No matter the condition, we all face similar
challenges so let’s work together to achieve our
goals.

Contact us:

1-877-505-2772

Fax: 877 294-1525

136-2446 Bank st. suite
383, Ottawa, ON K1V 1A8

info@canadianskin.ca

www.canadianskin.ca

GET INVOLVED

CSPA has three sub-
committees that you

can participate in:
Fund Development,
Affiliate Members
and Social Media.
Each committee

meets by phone 3-4
times per year and

once in person.
Moving ahead, we
are committed to
engaging with our
Affiliate members
more closely to

ensure value added
for your organization.
For more info, please

contact us today.
sheripilon@canadianskin.ca

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2258878843719943426

